
DEPARTMENT OP TRANSPORT

Montreal Airport, 8 th, Sept ember 1947#

U.IA.R
5008-26-25

D,I#A.R# Letter, 29th August 1947 5184-2
EG-82 CF-BPT

The Airport Manager, 
Montreal Airport, 
Dorral,Que#

!• With regard to the mentioned letter the following
comments are madèt

(1) Inspection of ay files show that this report and the 
accompanying letter was made on the 6th, July, 1947 
and was mailed the following day, 7th July,1947,

(11) Further Inspection shows that no written request for 
this report has been received at this office, unless 
lost In transit.

(ill) The only knom request In regard to this accident from 
D.Ï.A.R» was for the Senior Controller to make an 
Inspection of the mentioned aircraft and ascertain 
mheter the aircraft was dual controlled# This request 
was made In the evening of the 6th of July# Ho 
other commun!cation can be brought to mind#

(It) It Is apparent that this report was lost In the malli 
or the handling of the receiving office.

The enclosed copy of the mentioned report is forwarded 
for your disposal#

3# for your Information and necessary action#

(F.C.L.Wyght,)
Senior Airport traffic Controller 

Montreal Airport,


